
 

Dear Mr. Gilbo, 

 

Regarding tomorrow's agenda item, I have a comment about the property at 111 State 
Street. 

 

I live at the Parkside (77 State Street) and believe this renovated building and the business 
located therein to be excellent additions to the neighborhood. However, the equipment on 
the roof is an eyesore. Attached are two photos taken from a vantage point similar to an 
earlier depiction of the work planned at this site. The earlier image, however, did not 
include air conditioning units on the roof as are visible not only from our apartment, but 
also from the street. 

 

My request is for some kind of attractive camouflage to be installed that will obscure the 
machinery on the roof. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Ann Birner 

77 State Street 

Portsmouth  

 



 



 


